
March 2019 'Spring'ing into March!

On March 2nd, the Pee Dee Youth of 
the Year Competition was held in the 
Florence BGC. One representative 

from each of the six clubs was chosen 
to compete for the title and a chance to 
go to Myrtle Beach to compete in the 
State Youth of the Year Competition. 

We had a great selection of candidates 
this year, which made the judging very 
difficult! At the end, Bryanna Williams 
of the Rick & Susan Goings BGC in 

Hemingway was chosen as the winner! 
Thank you to all of the board and 

community members who volunteered 
their time to judge the event!

2019 Pee Dee Youth of the Year 2019 Pioneers of Lake City

The Pioneers of Lake City took place 
on March 8th at the Bean Market in 

Lake City! The honorees were 
Roosevelt Bryant, Farrah Turner 

(Represented by her mother, Katie 
Godwin), Bertha Scott, and Karl 

Singletary. Congratulations to these 
extraordinary individuals!



Boston College "Appa" Volunteers
Volunteers from Boston College came to 
the Florence BGC during the first week of 
March for their spring break. They took on 
the massive project of installing the new 
gym floor at the Florence club. Thanks to 

their hard work and tireless efforts, the 
Florence BGC members now have a new, 
state of the art gym floor to play basketball 

and other games!
 

Thank you, thank you, thank you to 
everyone who provided our volunteers with 

meals during their stay!! They enjoyed 
sampling from the Southern cuisine. Some 
of their favorites included the Low Country 

Boil, fried chicken, southern mac n' 
cheese, and Krispy Kreme donuts.

Rick & Susan Goings BGC Open House

The Rick & Susan Goings Club Open 
House was held on March 12th. Club 

members, their families and individuals 
from the community enjoyed food from Big 
D's BBQ and performances by the Dance 

Team and Choir.

Honor Roll Dinner

The Florence BGC held its Honor Roll 
Dinner for Club Members who made the 

School Honor Roll. Congratulations to the 
members honored for their great grades 
and hard work!! Also, thank you to one of 
our wonderful board members, Mrs. Pat 

Parr for all of your hard work in organizing 
the event!


